
 

 

 

 

 

 

17TH IDBF WORLD DRAGON BOAT RACING CHAMPIONSHIPS 

 

OFFICIAL INVITATION 

 

 

TO: ALL IDBF MEMBERS 

The International Dragon Boat Federation (IDBF), in association with the German Dragonboat Association 

(DDV) and Regattateam Brandenburg Beetzsee e.V., are delighted to invite National Teams from your 

Federation/Association to participate in the  

17TH IDBF WORLD DRAGON BOAT RACING CHAMPIONSHIPS. 

The event will take place at Regatta Beetzsee, in the City of Brandenburg an der Havel, Germany, from 

14th to 20th July 2025. 

Comprehensive details on entry qualifications and other essential information will be included in Bulletin 

1, which will accompany the Official Invitation. 

The IDBF encourages your Federation to actively promote the national selection process in your country, 

ensuring a proud and enthusiastic representation at the 17th IDBF World Dragon Boat Racing 

Championships. 

The IDBF and the German Dragonboat Association (DDV) in cooperation with Regattateam Brandenburg 

Beetzsee e.V. are eagerly look forward to welcoming all participating teams to this prestigious event. 

Best regards, 

    

 

 Claudio Schermi  Ute Becker-Frenzel  Uwe Steinhäuser 

   IDBF President   DDV President   1st Chairman  

         Regattateam Brandenburg 


